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 Simon  Lehnis COMMNT2013/4718/P 21 Hartland Road

London

NW1 8DB

Angela Ryan 19/08/2013  17:39:36

Response:

As a long term tenant at No. 19 Hartland Road, I would like to add an objection to the planning application for a 2 storey extension at No. 21 Hartland Road.

I strongly object to the proposed two storey extension at number 21 Hartland Road.  This will have a great impact on my light, amenity and general quality of life.

The proposed first floor extension will completely block out our light and view to the east of our property from the roof terrace.  The view including gardens and trees will be completely obscured.  We 

will lose the open vista of the sky, and instead be met with a claustrophobic brick wall. It will cut out a great deal of light and be very oppressive.

We will also lose a great deal of light into our kitchen and living room.  We have large windows to the living room and kitchen from the roof terrace. The new first floor extension will block out a great 

deal of the light through these windows; when we look up through the window from the living room and kitchen instead of sky we will see a brick wall.

I do not think that there is a precedent for this development.  A similar extension shown in the applicant’s submission did not have planning permission.

Please let me know the committee date.

 

Many thanks

 

Simon Lehnis
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